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Individual photos - September 2022 

The individual photographs taken of your child on 20th September are now ready to order. 

As school is only sent one paper copy of the photo proofs per child, we are sending this letter to 

check if any families need additional codes sending to parents who won’t have access to the paper 

copy. 

Please note these codes are also printed on the paper copies so you do not need to request the 

code from us if you will get, or be able to see, the paper copy. 

Please remember you are able to share the code with grandparents, aunts and uncles if you wish, 

so that they can have a look before you place your order. 

The paper versions will be sent home with your child on Monday, 3rd October.   

If you do require the code sending out please email us by 12pm on Monday 3rd October and we 

will send the codes out that afternoon.  If you miss this deadline, school will no longer have access 

to the codes should you require them. 

Please email secure@edgewood.notts.sch.uk with your name, the email address you wish the 

codes to be sent to, your child’s name and class.  If you have more than one child please list them 

all on the same email including each child’s full name and class. 

Please note we can only send photo codes to people with parental responsibility. 

All the information above must be included in the email to ensure we are able to send the correct 

codes to you.  Emails to different addresses or missing part of the information, may result in the 

codes not being sent to you. 

Orders must be placed through Jane Stapleton Photography and further details are available on 

their website.  Please note school cannot accept any orders.  For any queries please contact Jane 

Stapleton Photography. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ed Seeley, 

Headteacher  
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